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LS6 3BU Fax: 0113 2478230
Your Ref:
Our Ref: Licence Applications
Date 1% December 2011
Dear Sir/Madam,

APPLICATION FOR PREMISES LICENCE AT HEADINGLEY CARNEGIE CRICKET
GROUND, ST MICHEALS LANE, HEADINGLEY, LEEDS, LS6 3BU.

Thank you for submitting your application for licensed activities at the above.

This Department is concerned about the activities proposed which would be in breach of
conditions on planning approval 26/185/95/0T for the headingley stadium redevelopment.

The granting of the licence application would breach the following conditions imposed on the
planning approval;

“All events at the site which are not sport related shall be limited in attendance to not
more than 2000 people and the details recorded which shall be supplied to the Local
Planning Authority at the end of each calendar year.”

“The noise levels from plant and activities carried on within the site shall not exceed
60dBA when measured as a 1 minute Leq at the nearest boundary of all properties
surrounding the stadium on plan 95013/117 revision D except in the case of safety
announcements.”

“All events at the stadium which utilise the cricket or rugby pitches shall be finished
by 2230 hours in the evening with the ground cleared of people by 2300 hours.”

The reason for these conditions being imposed is to protect the residential amenity of
the occupants of nearby properties.
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Therefore this Department strongly objects to the granting of this licence application on the
basis that | am not satisfied that the licensing objective of the prevention of public nuisance
would be met in the breaching of the above planning conditions.

Yours faithfully

C Sanderson
Principal Compliance Officer
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